
The health and well-being of our patients is always our top priority. We

will be adhering to guidelines from The American College of Surgeons

and Centers for Disease Control (CDC) to address the rapidly changing

situation. 

 

Effective March 21st through March 29th, OHOW will postpone non-

urgent surgical procedures.  All procedures whose deferment would not

cause patient harm will be rescheduled. The final decision regarding the

urgency of a procedure will be guided by the entirety of the care team

(patient, hospitalist, anesthesia, and surgeon). 

 

Further guidance will be posted as the situation evolves. Above all else,

we will continue to have an uncommon focus on you.

 

Thank you,

Orthopaedic Hospital of Wisconsin
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